
New laws are being 
introduced to deter knife 
crime in Queensland. 

LEARN MORE

endknifeviolence.com.au

From 1 September 2024, it is a criminal offence to sell 
knives and other controlled items to minors under 18 in 
Queensland. 

Particular controlled items such as double-edged knives, 
axes, machetes, sickles, swords and spears, are also 
required by law to be securely stored prior to sale.

The law applies to all persons, businesses and places, 
which sell impacted items into or within Queensland. 
Penalties may apply.

For more information, scan the QR code or 
visit endknifeviolence.com.au
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